
Friday, 25 May, 2007 

To All Medical Staff, 

Re: Change in Composition of Nominations Committee 

Please be advised that Dr. Toh Khay Wee has resigned from the committee and will 

be replaced by Dr. Ng Kwee Peng who has kindly consented to take up the 

vacancy. 

Henceforth, please do not submit completed Nomination Forms to Dr. Toh. They 

should instead be submitted to the Secretary, Medical Staff Administration or to any 

of the current Nominations Committee Members including Dr. Ng K. P. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Dr. Ngun Kok Wah, 

Chairman, 

2007 Nominations Committee. 


